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The serendipitous discovery of the first fluorozirconate glasses occurred in March 
1974. Fifty years later, Rennes University organizes a symposium to celebrate this 
anniversary. It will review the state of art of fluoride glass scientific achievements and 
industrial applications. Historical actors, leading researchers and industrial players will 
report their views and prospects for the future. 
 
 
 

SPONSORING 
 
We know that you share our interest in this scientific and human adventure. 

Would you like to become a sponsor of this unique event ? 

You will find in the table various possibilities to be associated with this symposium. 

 

Contacts at Rennes University : 

- marcel.poulain@univ-rennes.fr 

- adeline.queant-hemonin@univ-rennes.fr 
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